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PRESS RELEASE 

Conserving, enhancing and promoting the Stour Valley

Release date*IMMEDIATE*
A New Hedge in Canterbury

In National Tree week the Kentish Stour Countryside Partnership will be planting a hedge in Canterbury in partnership with the Friends of Canterbury Riverside and Canterbury City Council.  

Hedgerows are important for wildlife, they provide food and shelter for birds, small mammals and insects. Hedgerows, as with other urban trees, have many benefits for people too. They improve air quality, add to the attractiveness of an area and improve people’s general wellbeing.
Volunteers with Kentish Stour Countryside Partnership will be planting the hedge on Thursday 24th November, around Millers Field Car Park.  KSCP have planted 10s of thousands of trees in the Stour Valley as hedgerows, new woodlands, standard trees and as community orchards since 1993.
For further details telephone 03000 410900/ email kentishstour@kent.gov.uk. 
Ends 

Mobile Contact: 07790209221 Annie Thurgarland
The KSCP are one of nine countryside management partnerships in Kent playing a vital role in the conservation and enhancement of the Kent countryside and coast. www.kentcountryside.org.uk
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